Appeal for information on a body found
case in Tsim Sha Tsui

Police today (May 17) appealed to the public for information on a body
found case in Tsim Sha Tsui on December 10, 2021.

At about 11.20pm that day, Police received a report that a man was found
floating in the sea off 30 Salisbury Road in Tsim Sha Tsui. The man was
rescued and rushed to Queen Elizabeth Hospital in unconscious state. He was
certified dead later.

The deceased was believed to be a Chinese man aged about 50 to 70. He
was about 1.7 metres tall and was of fat build with short black hair. He was
wearing a black jacket, a red vest, a pink shirt, a light green T-shirt, blue
trousers and a watch. No identity document was found in his possession.

Anyone who knows the deceased or has any information to offer is urged
to contact officers of the Miscellaneous Enquiries Sub-unit of Marine Harbour
Division on 3660 9316.
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